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536 South Clark Street, Floor 6 
Chicago, IL 60605 
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NOV 2 5 2013 

Ms. Cynthia Pederson 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Region III 
2443 Warrenville Road 
Lisle, Illinois 60542-4351 

Dear Ms. Pederson: 

Enclosed is a copy of the Final After Action Report/Improvement Plan for the October 28, 
2013, Medical Services (MS-1) Drill for the Monticello Nuclear Generating Plant. The MS-1 
Drill took place at North Memorial Medical Center in Robbinsdale, Minnesota. 

No Deficiencies, Areas Requiring Corrective Action, or Plan Issues were identified during 
this Drill. 

Copies of this report were transmitted to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission Headquarters' 
Document Control Desk and the State of Minnesota. 

If you have any questions, please contact William King, Chairman, Regional Assistance 
Committee, at (312) 408-5575, or Edward Golinski, Minnesota Site Specialist, at (312) 408-
5353. 

Enclosure (I) 

Sincerely, 

~·~ 
~drew Velasquez III 

Regional Administrator 
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